Dear Early Childhood Center parents,

While school is closed this will be our distance learning plan for your children:

- A pre-recorded video message will be emailed each day to your child that they are in class, either M-F or M/W/F. The message will contain a greeting, general calendar information, a recap of what your child will work on that day, mini lessons, stories and songs.
- The email may also include attachments and/or links of lessons and worksheets for your child to review. Please look for them.
- Please email your child's teacher each day to let them know you received the recording and for your child's daily attendance.
- Our teachers will be available for you to contact them during school hours and, as a reminder, the individual email addresses for our ECC teachers are listed below.
- Approximately 2-3 times a week (for our 5 day a week students), your child's teacher will plan a "Google Meet" with the class for a live interaction with the students, and 1-2 days a week (for our 3 day a week) students. This will help to provide your child with the personalized learning experience we believe your child should have.

We truly understand that this is a difficult time for all of our families, but it is also a time for our Bridges community to pull together. Our goal is for our students to continue learning, to feel connected, and to know that we care and love them. We hope that our continual and reassuring presence in their lives will make the difference to them and to you. Thank you for being a part of this educational journey we have encountered and know we are here to support you in any way that we can.

Warm regards, Your Early Childhood Center Teachers

Kristen Ciemnecki: Kristen.Ciemnecki@bridgesli.org

Christine Duffy: <u>Christine.Duffy@bridgesli.org</u>
Anne Knussman: <u>Anne.Knussman@bridgesli.org</u>

AnneMarie Thomson: <u>AnneMarie.Thomson@bridgesli.org</u>